Dear Chair Roegner and members of the government oversight committee,
My name is Julie and | am writing today in opposition of HB 325. | oppose this
bill because of language like this; “Provides that no state agency, political
subdivision, or elected or appointed official or employee of this state or any
political subdivision may do any of the following during an emergency: “Place
restrictions or quantity limitations on any entity regarding the lawful sale or
servicing of any firearm, ammunition, ammunition-reloading equipment, or
deadly weapon;” Also this language; “ Prohibit the sale, offering for sale,
dispensing, or transportation of firearms or other dangerous weapons,
ammunition, dynamite, or other dangerous explosives in, to, or from the
cordoned off areas.” This language is alarming and these are unnecessary
additions and | believe the bill itself is totally unnecessary.

| am strongly encouraging a NO vote.

Thank you.
Julie Boetger



